
CASA LUZ´S TIMES 
2021 - 2022 

 

 

G o i n g   o n   a   S a r a f i 
 

In May, the children in the Krippe went on a 

safari.  

We started the journey by grabbing our 

binoculars and getting into our jeep. The 

children rode together and discovered 

giraffes, lions, and elephants out in the 

wild. We were extra careful to not get too 

close to the lion. In the distant, the children 

could hear lions roaring, elephants 

splashing in a river and giraffes running 

nearby.  

The Krippe teachers encouraged the 

children to really make believe and used 

resources such as safari songs for kids to 

make the experience more real for 

everyone.  

 


